Announcement
and
Call for Papers
 
Fall 2008 Meeting, Iowa Chapter of the
American Association of Physics Teachers
 
 
         On Saturday, November 1, The Iowa Section of The American Association of Physics Teachers will meet at NIACC in Mason City for their fall meeting. Featured
talks include topics of nanotechnology and the opening of the Large Hadron Collider at CERN. The IAAPT encourages all teachers and researchers to use this 
forum to share their experiences with interested professionals. We would like presentations to be about 20 minutes in length. We will make every attempt to accommodate 
your needs for time and any equipment for your presentation. 
Please submit your title, a brief abstract and any special needs you have to pbruecken@gmail.com
I would like to have a program in place before October 1 so please submit your title by September 26. I will put together a program and send it out during the first week in 
October. Please consider attending this meeting of people interested in physics education in the state of Iowa. 
 
-The noon meal for the Nov. 1 meeting will be provided for a cost of $6 payable at registration.  Please e-mail me at dale-stille@uiowa.edu is you wish to chose
this lunch option so that we can get an approximate head count in advance.  
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